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YEAR 2 SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

Year 2 will start their 10 week swimming course on 

9th January.  A separate letter will go out next 

week giving details. 

 

         

CLASS ASSEMBLY 

 

On Thursday 21st December, it is 1K class 

assembly.  Parents of 1K are invited to attend this 

end of term assembly which starts at 9.15 a.m.    

 

 

OPEN AFTERNOON 

 

Next week parents have the 

opportunity to come in to school to 

look at their children’s books.  On                   

these afternoons teachers are not 

available to speak with you.  

 

Times are as follows; 

 

Monday 18th December at 2.30 p.m. 

Classes:  2W,  1K,  RH 

 

Tuesday 19th December 2.30 p.m. 

Classes:  2H,  1C,  RD,  

    Nursery  a.m. 11.15 a.m. 

    Nursery p.m.  2.45 p.m. 

 

ADVANCE DIARY DATES 

 

Monday 18th December – Open Afternoon 2.30  

      RM/1K/2W 

       

Tuesday 19th December – Open Afternoon 2.30 

      RD/1C/2H 

  Nursery a.m. 11.15 

      Nursery p.m. 2.45 

 

Wednesday 20th December – Party Day 

 

Thursday 21st December – 1K Class Assembly  

       9.15 a.m. 

School closes for Christmas 

at 1.15 p.m.  

 

CHRISTMAS DRAW 

 

The Christmas draw took place on 

Monday.  Thanks to all who bought a 

ticket, we are always overwhelmed by 

your generosity.  Congratulations to all 

our winners.  A separate letter will go 

out giving details. 

 

           
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   93.5% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     91.7% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   94.7% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    95.1% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    96.5% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95.8% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 
94.5% 

 

Well done to Snowdrops class with the 

best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50 a.m. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 A.M. 

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY SHOWS 

 

Well done to all our children who have now 

completed their Christmas Nativity shows.  

They all did an amazing job. We hope you 

enjoyed watching as much as they enjoyed 

performing. 

        
     

PARTY DAY 

 
Christmas Party Day is on Wednesday 20th 

December, letters have gone home giving 

details of party food to be brought in.  

Children can wear party clothes on this day 

and hopefully we might get a very special 

visitor. 

 
 

CHRISTMAS BINGO 

 

Thank you to all of our families who 

attended our annual Christmas Bingo on 

Thursday.  This popular event always raises 

lots of extra funds for our school and 

everyone has a lot of fun. 

         

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
 

Congratulations to those children who have 

achieved Head Teacher Award this week. 

Well done to: Denisa Rincu  1K 

   Theo Garner  2H 

   Eleisha Gibbon RH 

 


